

## Division of County Operations Office of Community Services

P.O. Box 1437, Slot S330, Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 P: 501.682.8715 F: 501.682.6736 TDD: 501.682.8820

August 4, 2020

Mr. Harold Perrin, Major City of Jonesboro PO Box 1845 Jonesboro, AR 72401

RE: 2019 ESG COVID-19 Application

Dear Mr. Perrin:

Congratulations! I am pleased to announce that your 2019 ESG COVID-19 application was selected for funding! City of Jonesboro is being awarded the following ESG COVID-19 Grant:

Street Outreach: -

Emergency Shelter: -

Rapid Re-Housing:

Homelessness Prevention: \$100,000.00

HMIS: Paid directly to HMIS Provider

ADMIN: \$5,000.00

Total Offered COVID-19 Award: \$105,000.00

A representative from the DHS Office of Procurement will be contacting you soon to request signatures and information required to formally award this sub-grant. Please respond to the requests promptly.

Please note that we will advise you of the date you can start using the ESG COVID-19 funding. Attached is your budget form for you to review and show how funds should be allocated in each component. We are also completing your Environmental Review and will let you know if any additional information is needed.

Also attached is the ESG COVID-19 addendum for you to review, sign and return to us electronically to the ESG Team email address.

There will be a mandatory webinar concerning administration of this sub-grant on August 14, 2020, starting at 10:00 a.m. An invitation will be sent out. We will discuss updated invoice submission policies and required forms at that time, so please be watching for an email announcement and ensure that the person responsible for submitting invoices participates in this important learning opportunity.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (501) 682-8714 or at lorie.williams@dhs.arkansas.gov.

Sincerely,

Lorie A. Williams Assistant Director

Office of Community Services

LAW:zg

cc:

Mary Franklin, Director

file